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Learning, Enjoying & Succeeding Together 
 

Thursday 29th June 2023 
 
Dear Parents & Carers, 
 
WILLOW 1 VISIT TO THE ETCHES COLLECTION AND KIMMERIDGE BAY 
 
We are delighted to inform you that we have been able to confirm our visit to the Etches Collection 
in Kimmeridge, as part of our learning about rocks and fossils, as we have now received enough 
payments. Thank you for your support.  
 
The trip will take place next Tuesday 4th of July. This will be an exciting day, with a workshop about 
rocks and fossils and a guided tour of the extensive Etches collection of fossils from the local area. 
We will then go down to the bay to take part in some hands-on learning about the rock formation 
and hopefully discover some fossils of our own. 
 
The children will need a packed lunch as usual, including an extra bottle of water, in addition to 
their lunch drinks. Children who have hot school meals will be provided with a packed lunch to take 
but should also bring an additional drink and snack. 
 
Children will need to wear/bring the following: 

• Clothing suitable for being outdoors (there is a possibility that these clothes could get dirty). 

• Bearwood school jumper on top of their own clothes. 

• A pair of sturdy trainers or boots suitable for uneven ground. 

• A lightweight, waterproof jacket. 

• A backpack type of bag to carry their lunch, drinks and coats. 

• Regardless of the weather forecast please ensure that your child has sun cream applied 

before they arrive at school. 

The trip will take place regardless of weather conditions, although activities may be adjusted if 
required, so please ensure children have all of the above items. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Mrs Guarguaglini 

Phone: 01202 590703 

email: school@bearwood.poole.sch.uk 
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